
Hello 

 

I have just read that the Mendocino County Firewise Council is having its budget cut severely.  From what I can see, 

the various Firewise Councils are doing a good job of assisting the residents of the county to be as fire safe as 

possible.  I believe their 100,000 budget is money well spent.  Please consider restoring this budget.  Thank you. 

 

Keith Baker 

Willits (Brooktrails) 

 


